LAHORE UNIVERSITY OF MANAGEMENT SCIENCES

February 28, 2013

The Association for the Advancement
of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE)
1536 Wynkoop St., Ste. 100
Denver, CO 80202
USA

Dear AASHE Team,

The Lahore University of Management Sciences (LUMS) is pleased to submit its report from
your Sustainability Tracking, Assessment & Rating System (STARS) report, gathered from
April 12,2012 to date.

Throughout this evaluation of sustainability efforts on campus, our STARS team has
worked to ensure to the best of their ability that all information is accurate and up-to-date.
Our STARS team presented highlights of their STARS findings to the committee heading our
environmental initiative to gather feedback. The team then presented the information to
relevant LUMS Heads of Departments for further assessment, and to plan our sustainability
efforts going forward.

As LUMS Vice Chancellor, I would like to personally thank you for opening up the STARS
program internationally. It has been an invaluable way for our university to inventory our
sustainability efforts and zero in on areas to make improvements. As a longtime professor
and scholar of environment and development, now serving as university Vice Chancellor,
this process has been a meaningful way for me to relate my background in research and
policy to campus sustainability.

Thank you again for this opportunity. I look forward to staying connected to AASHE and
STARS to work towards making campus sustainability a global priority.

Regards,

Professor Adil Naj
Vice Chancellor, LUMS
Tel: 92-42-3560-800 ext. 8200
Fax: 92-42-3572-2592
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